
Pre-School Newsletter 

 

Our topic in class will be Dinosaurs. In class we are learning about the different varieties of 

dinosaurs, their characteristics, and their eating habits.  

       

Learning Intentions linked to class subject:  

• Classify and sort out dinosaurs by size and their eating habits.  

• Explore colour, texture, shape, and form.  

• Create props for role play.  

• Select the tools and techniques they need to shape, assemble, and join materials 

together.  

 

Letter sound is ‘N.’  

 

Our word wall has one more word added they are, A, To, It, I, In, And. These words can be 

found in the high frequency booklet that you are using with your children.  

 

Just a few gentle reminders can you clearly label your children's school uniform and coats 

to prevent these items of clothing going home with the wrong children.  

 

We do have our newsletter on our website, and we have a Facebook page which will keep you 

informed about school inset days and any other dedicated events.  

 

Do not forget we are open from 6pm till 7pm on Monday the 13th of March for Fathers to come 

along and make a Mother's Day card with their child. School photographer is in our setting on 

Friday 24th of March, it will be a none- uniform day. Children who do not attend on that day, can 

along between 10am –11am to have their photograph taken.  

 

Have a lovely week!  

  

 

Mrs Edwards head of Pre-school & Nursery  

  

 


